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I support Senate Bill 769.  Please put cougar control back in the hands of the people 

that they cougars effect.  The beauty of this bill is that ODFW still oversees the 

scientific management of the species.  This bill just gives ODFW biologists another 

tool at their disposal to apply those scientific principles to effectively manage all of 

Oregon's wonderful natural resources.  


